
Great Basin College

Bylaws Committee, 2025

Faculty Senate Report, January 2025

Members:  Kevin Seipp (Chair), Oscar Sida (Faculty Senate Vice Chair), Becky Coleman, 
Thomas Bruns

The Bylaws Committee met on Wednesday, January 22, 2025.  We discussed moving forward 
with language to address the recurring situation of a Vice-Chair not being selected.  When we do 
not have a Vice-Chair, we do not have an incoming Senate Chair.  There is no language in the 
bylaws to address this situation.  Our anticipated date of presentation is during the March 
meeting.


